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DENR SPECIAL ORDER
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SUBJECT:

| FUNDED SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT PROJECT

| In the interest of the service and in order to provide a full time technical staff to
the Project Management Office of the World Bank Funded Solid Waste Management
Project, Mr. Joseph F. Lita, Planning Officer 11, is hereby assigned to the said project.

|

|

|

|

As such, Mr. Lita, while still under the administrative control of her mother
office, shall clear himself of all work and property responsibilities from his present
assignment.

Mr. Lita shall, therefore, report to the Project Manager of the WB-Solid Waste
Management Project for operational control until such time that the objective of the
project is accomplished, afterwhich Mr. Lita shall report immediately back to the PPSO.

This Order takes effect immediately.

DELFIN J. GANAPIN Jr.
. Undersecretary for Environment
l ‘ and Programs Development

DENR Cares. DENR Dares.






